Executive Meeting held on January 9, 1967 at 2000 hours at the residence of Cmdr. Paiger, 647 Comstock
Road, Richmond.

PRESENT :

Lt. Couch, P/Cmdr. Curran, Lt. MacNeill, Lt. Cmdr. Curran, Lt. Norton, P/Cmdr. Watts, Cmdr. Paiger, Lt. Dodd &
Lt. Cmdr. Siegmund.

The Minutes of the Executive Meeting held on November 17, 1966 were accepted as read.
Treasurers Report (Norton) - Bank balance as of January 1, 1967 was $650.00.
The new 1967 Membership cards were handed to the Secretary by the treasurer. Dues for 1967 to be $6.00.

It was moved by P/Cmdr. Curran and Seconded by Lt. Cmdr. Durant that a Committee of Norton & Dodd to
recommend the future fees to be charged for membership. Carried.

The next general meeting to be held on the third Thursday in January at 8:00 P.M. at the Richmond Yacht Club.
Cmdr. Paiger & P/Cmdr Watts to make arrangements for the meeting with Richmond Yacht Club. Paiger to
arrange with Richmond Yacht Club with respect to cost for the use of same. Secretary to write letter to the Yacht

Club based on arrangements made by Paiger & Watts.

Moved by Paiger and seconded by Couch that Graduation Party be held at the Jolly Jac's if available for Friday
night of 21st or 28™ April. Carried.

Moved by Couch and seconded by Durant that Cmdr. Paiger to contact Jolly Jac's re date and deposit required
and that the treasurer be empowered to write a cheque for Jolly Jac's deposit.

Moved by Paiger, seconded Couch that the meeting be adjourned. Carried.
Transfer forms must be ordered on a proper Order Blank.

Mr. Slater.



